
 

 

Ref: RUGBYWORLDCUP/COP/ste 

 

5th October 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

RE: Rugby World Cup Oct 2022 Year 5/6 

We have gained access to a limited number of tickets to attend the Rugby League World Cup starting 

in October 2022 

The match that we have access to is:   

Tonga Vs Wales - Totally Wicked Stadium, St Helens on Monday 24th October (during half tern 

break)  

The cost of the match ticket and return coach transport to the event is £25.00 per student. 

If you would like your son/daughter to attend, payment and permission can be made online via 

SCOPAY as soon as possible due to limited numbers available. If you require Scopay registration 

details please contact the school finance office. 

Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.  

For this event students should arrive to school at 5:15pm (5:30pm depart), returning back at 

approximately 10:30pm. Pupils do not need to wear school uniform. There will be the opportunity to 

purchase refreshments at the match if they so wish. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Miss R Cooper 

Teacher of PE 

 

 


